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Re: To Eva Hamlet 

Subject: Re: To Eva Hamlet 

Date: Sun, 22 Apr 2001 18:50:09 EDT 
From: EHamlet983@aol.com 

To: Kinderlink@aol.com, baderfa@execpc.com, margitd@webtv.net, K fuchel@aol.com, 
hkarplus@mediaone.net, hanwein@webtv.net 

Dear Eva, You are the only person who | want to answer to-day, because you 
were interested in this Midwest meeting right from the start. 
In all the time | have belonged to KTA, attended several Regional and 
National meetings, this regional Midwest meeting was an eye opener. 
Since none of the participants knew each other, due to the distances 
seperating our states, we came together as a group ALMOST instantly. 
We drew from each other the very essence of being Kinder @ Kinder 2, meeting 
here in Indianapolis. Our NUMEROUS Academics, retired or still working at 
PERDUE, UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN, UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN, UNIVERSITY OF 
CALGARY, NORTHWESTERN OF CHICAGO, etc.did an OUTSTANDING JOB. 
Joe Haberer of Perdue and Keith Henley of U.of M. were brilliant in their 
presentations, invoking discussions, that even scared me at times. 
No-one wanted to leave on Sunday, in case, they would miss any of the 
workshops. 
The visit to the Childrens Museum was an enourmes SUCCESS, We, literally, had 
to ask the audience to leave. 
Sunday's showing of the "Into the Arms of Strangers"documentary was the end 
of the meeting, a huge success, to say the least. 
The next meeting of the Midwest group is already planned, taking place in 
Chicago in April of 2002, and will be chaired and arranged by the KINDER in 
Chicago. 
We signed up NEW MEMBERS for KTA and KTA2, Anita Weisbord is bringing back 
with her applications and checks. 
There is so much more to tell you, but, | am pooped, although thoroughly 
elated. 
| will Keep in touch with you, | promise. Regards, Eva Hamlet 
PS. The KTA group was on Television, Fox Channel, as well as the front page 
of our Indianapolis Newspaper. 

PS. Please forward to Kurt Goldberger 
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Eva Hamiet 
+04 

784 Wilson Terrace @ Carmel IN. 46032 @ USA 
Home Phone 317 574 9858 @ Email ehamlet983@aol.com. 

Regarding Midwest region meeting for KTA and KTA2 members 

We have not had a regional Midwest meeting for quite some time. Mr. Grosz, in charge of 

our region is not well, according to an e-mail message received from his wife Kirsten Grosz. 

If any of you are interested in having a regional get-together in the future, please let me know! 

The meeting could take place in any of our larger Midwest towns, Chicago, Milwaukee, St.Louis, 

Indianapolis or elsewhere. 

I am very willing to do the necessary work, but would like to hear your suggestions and 

opinions for such a meeting. 

Unfortunately, I am unable to attend the Arizona general meeting due to a previous 
commitment. 

Regards 
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Dear Ms. Hamlet, 

Thank you for your note about a Midwest KTA meeting. 

My wife and I travel a good deal, spending about 4 months a year in England and on the continent. 
Hence, coming to KTA meetings is difficult and I do not really know what to suggest. 

Certainly, meeting in Milwaukee would not make sense because there are so few Kinder here. Where is 

the largest number of Kinder in the Midwest? If, as I presume, in Chicago, we would certainly like to 

come if we are in the country. 

With all good wishes I remain 

Yours sincerely, 

Alfred Bader 
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Bader Fine Arts 
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From: <EHamlet983@aol.com> 

To: <JudPicc@aol.com>; <Kinderlink@aol.com>; <curt@inlink.com>; 
<haberer@polsci.purdue.edu.margitd@webtv.net>; <hanwein@webtv.net>: 
<Ekauf100@aol.com>; <kshenley@earthlink.net>; <khenley@med.umich.edu>; 
<fischepv@slu.edu>; <fulllayout@juno.com>; <baderfa@execpc.com>; <hedy@hedyepstein.com> 

Sent: Sunday, December 17, 2000 5:33 PM 

Attach: Fw_ (no subject).eml 

Subject: Fwd: Fw: (no subject) 

Eva Hamlet 

784 Wilson Terrace 

Carmel IN. 46032 
USA 

Home Phone 317 574 9858 

Email ehamlet983@aol.com. 

December 17, 2000 

AN UPDATE REGARDING A MIDWEST REGION KTA/KTA2 MEETING 

Since | sent the original letter, October 22 2000, to 37 of our KTA/KTA2 

members, suggesting 
the possibility of having a Midwest Region meeting, | have received 17 
favorable replies, quite 
interested in the idea of such an event. 

In order to prepare and start organizing the meeting, may | 
suggest the following: 

1. LOCATION: INDIANAPOLIS, ( easy to reach by car and plane, little traffic, 
reasonable hotel 
rates and meeting rooms, a private residence is available for an informal 
get-to-know each other 
and last but not least, | can handle all the particulars.) 

2. DATE: April 20 to April 22 2001 ( a week-end and after Passover) 

3. POSSIBLE GUEST SPEAKERS; Joseph Haberer, retired academic from Perdue 

University, 

Director of Jewish Studies program, on “Saving Children during the Holocaust 
and Now’. 
Rose Bechhoefer, author of “Rosa’s Child”, for a discussion on “The 

challenge of our changing 
identities.” 

Dr. Keith Henley, University of Michigan Education, who has volunteered 
to contact Rose 
Bechhoefer, who resides in England, for confirmation to a visit to 
Indianapolis. 

4. AVISIT TO THE INDIANAPOLIS CHILDREN’S MUSEUM during the exhibition of the 
‘ANN FRANK STORY”, and take part in speaking to visitors as SURVIVORS. 
There may be a possibility to also exhibit some Kinder Transport 

memorabilia, | am a volunteer 

at the museum and will work the Ann Frank exhibit for 4 months. 

12/18/00 
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5. PLEASE let me know your comments, suggestions, answers etc. as soon as 
possible 

With best regards 

12/18/00 





Subject: Re: KTA 

Date: Tue, 7 Nov 2000 07:09:34 EST 

From: EHamlet983@aol.com 
To: baderfa@execpce.com 

Hello, Mr. Bader, chanks) sonmyours e-mail. asl gust Gotuback from an carp myseiat 

and trying to catch up with the mail,etc. 

SOmeie pa received just a few answers from other KTA members, but I am hoping 

to hear from the rest of the MIDWEST. 

Since you 

AND WHERE 

I want to 

I will be 
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travel a lot ( wonderful, so do I ), may be, we can work out a WHEN 

meeting would be convenient for most of the members. 

wait for a few more replies before I will start on dates and places. 

in touch, regards Eva Hamlet 

11/7/00 2:01 PM 





Alfred Bader Fine Arts 

From: EHamlet983@aol.com 
Sent: Sunday, December 17, 2000 5:33 PM 
To: JudPicc@aol.com; Kinderlink@aol.com: curt@inlink.com; 

haberer@polsci.purdue.edu.margitd@webtv.net; hanwein@webtv.net: Ekauf100@aol.com; 
kshenley@earthlink.net; knenley@med.umich.edu: fischepv@slu.edu; fulllayout@juno.com: 
baderfa@execpc.com; hedy@hedyepstein.com 

Subject: Fwd: Fw: (no subject) 

Fw: (no subject) (5.35 KB) 

Eva Hamlet 

784 Wilson Terrace 

Carmel IN. 46032 

USA 

Home Phone 317 574 9858 

Email ehamlet983@aol.com. 
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AN UPDATE REGARDING A MIDWEST REGION KTA/KTA2 MEETING 

Since I sent the original letter, October 22 BVO, 1E@ SY wre owe IKAWA MIN? 
members, suggesting 
the possibility of having a Midwest Region meeting, I have received 17 
favorable replies, quite 

interested in the idea of such an event. 

In order to prepare and start organizing the meeting, may I 
suggest the following: 

1. LOCATION: INDIANAPOLIS, ( easy to reach by car and plane, little traffic, 
reasonable hotel 

rates and meeting rooms, a private residence is available for an informal 
get-to-know each other 

andy Vase ule snot lease a icant nanclltema la eithire Daas ela rasie) 

2. DATE: April 20 to April 22 2001 ( a week-end and after Passover) 

3. POSSIBLE GUEST SPEAKERS; Joseph Haberer, retired academic from Perdue 

University, 

Director of Jewish Studies program, on “Saving Children during the Holocaust 
and Now”. 
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Challenge of our changing 

identities.” 

Dr. Keith Henley, University of Michigan Education, who has volunteered 
to contact Rose 

Bechhoefer, who resides in England, for confirmation to a visit to 
Indianapolis. 

4. A VISIT TO THE INDIANAPOLIS CHILDREN’S MUSEUM during the exhibition of the 

‘ANN FRANK STORY”, and take part in speaking to visitors as SURVIVORS. 

There may be a possibility to also exhibit some Kinder Transport 
memorabilia, I am a volunteer 

at the museum and will work the Ann Frank exhibit for 4 months. 

5. PLEASE let me know your comments, suggestions, answers etc. as soon as 
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? 

possible 

With best regards 
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Home Phone 317 574 9858 

Email ehamlet983@aol.com. 

December 17, 2000 

AN UPDATE REGARDING A MIDWEST REGION KTA/KTA2 MEETING 

Since I sent the original letter, October 22 2000, to 37 of our KTA/KTA2 members, suggesting 
the possibility of having a Midwest Region meeting, I have received 17 favorable replies, quite 
interested in the idea of such an event. 

In order to prepare and start organizing the meeting, may I suggest the following: 

1. LOCATION: INDIANAPOLIS, ( easy to reach by car and plane, little traffic, reasonable hotel 
rates and meeting rooms, a private residence is available for an informal get-to-know each other 
and last but not least, I can handle all the particulars.) 

2. DATE: April 20 to April 22 2001 ( a week-end and after Passover) 

3. POSSIBLE GUEST SPEAKERS; Joseph Haberer, retired academic from Perdue University, 
Director of Jewish Studies program, on “Saving Children during the Holocaust and Now”. 

Rose Bechhoefer, author of “Rosa’s Child”, for a discussion on “The challenge of our changing 
identities.” 

Dr. Keith Henley, University of Michigan Education, who has volunteered to contact Rose 
Bechhoefer, who resides in England, for confirmation to a visit to Indianapolis. 

4. A VISIT TO THE INDIANAPOLIS C! IN’S MUSEUM during the exhibition of the 
‘ANN FRANK STORY”, and take part in speakiug to visitors as SURVIVORS. 

There may be a possibility to also exhibit some Kinder Transport memorabilia, I am a volunteer 
at the museum and will work the Ann Frank exhibit for 4 months. 

5. PLEASE let me know your comments, suggestions, answers etc. as soon as possible 

With best regards 

Sea Moule 
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